
The City of Erlanger is accepting bids for the removal and replacement and new construction of 
a proposed 5’ wide concrete sidewalk along Brightleaf Boulevard from Turkeyfoot Road to 
Narrows Road. The bid advertisement may be viewed in full on the City’s website at 
erlangerky.gov and plans and specifications may be obtained from the office of the City 
Engineer, 466 Erlanger Road, Erlanger, KY 41018, 859-727-3293, ext 2011.  
 
 
 


